Kennedy, Kathy - FS, WY

From: FS-Comments-Bighorn

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 7:57 AM
To: Kennedy, Kathy - FS, WY

Subject: FW: [External Email]Pole Creek Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sara Evans Kirol (she/her)

Public Affairs Specialist

R2 Leave No Trace Coordinator

Partnership Coordinator

Forest Service

Bighorn National Forest

p: 307-674-2692

c: 307-683-7019

f: 307-674-2668

Sara.Kirol@usda.gov

2013 Eastside 2nd St.

Sheridan, WY 82801
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fs.fed.us%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C1f797f
b961f5446bal6008dbl4e4fb33%7Ced5b36e701eedebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C638126745914301535%7CUn
known%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMCAwLjAwWMDAILCIQljoiV2luMzliLCIBTil6lk1lhaWwilLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%
7C%7C&sdata=xYVWx5F%2FwjYaUH8N03%2FgQnR8gTI60009Sw5nul%2FUE9A%3D&reserved=0

Caring for the land and serving people

From: Michael Ramirez

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:05 PM

To: FS-Comments-Bighorn <comments-bighorn@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Pole Creek Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking
links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

To whom it may concern,

The planned clear cut operations in the pole creek area would destroy the only Nordic ski trail system on Hwy 16 West
of the Powder River Pass. This area is enjoyed by hundreds throughout the year and is one of the best XC ski areas in the



Bighorn Mtn region. | respectfully request that you reconsider the project and protect this area for today and future
generations.

V/r
Michael Ramirez

Sent from my iPhone





